YOUR HELP IS NEEDED

THE Chelsea Friends of the Imperial
Cancer Research Fund are organizing a
Concert at the Chelsea Old Town Hall,
King’s Road, S.W.3 on May 17th, when
Mr. Tan Wallace, the radio and TV
personality, has generously donated his
services for an evening of song. A free
glass of wine will be served in the interval
and the evening promises to be great fun.

My Committee wonders whether vou
could mention our function in your
publication. We may then be able to sell
tickets (£2 Stalls, £1 Gallery) to vour
supporters.

I need hardly tell you how desperately
money is needed to fight cancer, and may
I also bring it to attention that a house-to-
house collection will take place from June
7-13 as part of our National Appeal 1972,

Gloria Stacey.
(Chairman, Concert Committee).
Imperial Cancer Research Fund.

FROM “OUR MAN" IN BRAZIL

I AM an ardent Chelsea supporter who
has been living in Brazil for seven
months. I've managed to follow the Blues
this season through friends sending me out
the results, and I was very disappointed at
Chelsea losing all three Cups, but there
is always next season.

I have been to see all the top Brazilian
stars, including Pele, Rivelino and
Jairzinho. The Maracana, with crowds of
100-150,000, and a samba band playing
constantly throughout the game, is much
noisier than The Bridge, but the atmos-
phere is lost in such a large ground.

I have spoken a lot about Chelsea to my
friends out here, and I am sure the Blues
would be very welcome if they ever visited
on a tour.

Jett Warren.

R. Miguel Lemos, 80,

Apt. 1001,
Copacabana Posto 5,
Rio de Janeiro, Brazil.

CHEERS FROM “CHIP”

IH response to your recent interest shown
in pets with a “party piece” connected
with Chelsea, my pet budgie “Chip”, a true
blue, has consistently been squawking for
the past five years ““Chelsea for the Cup”.

SUPPORTERS’ CLUB RIVER
TRIP

Saturday, 3rd June

Leaving Westminster Pier 7 p.m.
and returning at 11 p.m,
Discotheque, Licensed Bar
Buffer.
Tickets:
(£1.60p to Members,
£1.90p to Non-Members)
Available from the Supporters’ Club
Headquarters, 547, Fulham Road,
S.W.6
or from
J. Coombes, Social Officer,
103, Pulborough Road, London,
S5.W.18
(Please quote Membership number
and enclose a stamped addressed
envelope. All cheques and postal
orders should be made payable to the
Chelsea Supporters’ Club)
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His persistent outbursts are a sore point
this season but, having spurred the team
on to two tremendous cup wins in his time
(in his own little way), he hasn’t done too
badly.

It 1s a great pity that he can’t be present
on match days at Stamford Bridge as [ am
sure he would make a valuable contribu-
tion, in the way of vocal support!

B. W, Junemann.

“Woodside”, Cromwell Road,

Worcester Park, Surrey,
KT4 7R

WEDDING BELLS

CDULD you please find a space on your
letters page to send best wishes and
congratulations to Moira and Ray, who are
getting married on June 10.
They are season-ticket holders in the
East Stand.
Eileen & Ted.
(Mrs. & Mr. E. McDonald)

® Yes indeed—best wishes from Chelsea F.C.
to Mora and Ray, and may the sun shine
on them on Fune 10.



